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Nevada Medicaid Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Webpage 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (also known as Nevada Medicaid) has created a Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) webpage at http://dhcfp.nv.gov/covid19/.  The Division created this webpage to answer frequently 
asked questions and to share information and resources pertaining to the current status of COVID-19 and its 
impact on Nevada Medicaid recipients and providers.  Updated information will be posted on the DHCFP webpage 
and/or as web announcements at www.medicaid.nv.gov as more details come available. 
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